
Longstock Farm 

 

Some of Shirley Infants School pupils went on a Geography 

Trip to Longstock Farm, near Salisbury. Whilst there, the pupils were 

able to explore the land, characteristics and phenomena of the farm. 

Additionally, the children were able to compare the physical and human 

features found on and around the farm. As well as this, it was a 

very exciting opportunity for them all to see first-hand how food is 

grown and reared as well as see how farmers manage their land 

sustainably; in order to encourage wildlife and protect the 

environment. Similarly, they got to meet all the animals and feed them! 

It was an enriching experience for the children and it helped 

to develop their desire and motivation to learn!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Weather Reporters 

 

This half term the children have become Weather Reporters and have 

really enjoyed using the equipment to look at the weather each day. 

They have used different equipment to check the weather and then 

they go back to class to report their findings to the rest of their class. 

We have looked at how much rain there has fallen, the direction the 

wind is blowing and also the temperature that day. They have loved 

being weather reporters and we look forward to seeing some of them 

being meteorologists when they are older! 

 

 

 

 

 


